
12-18-2023 Special Meeting 

11-27-2023 Minutes approved 

Treasure Report 

- Board approved moving $50,000 from annuity to First Community  
Credit Union Now at 5.25%  

- Authorized check signing  
o Brian Chandler – Treasurer 
o Tyler Stegman – President  

- Authorized removal of check signature 
o Dave Peterson – Former treasurer  

Trail Report 

- 8 total volunteers for 10-21-2023 signing 
o Took about 5 hours on the greenway in ND & MN  also signed and 

prepared trail from EGF to Alvarado & Manvel 
- Brian & Randy Boushey signed Alvarado the following week 

Old Business  

- Groomer Maintenance 
- 4 New tires are in and ready to install.  Randy Boushey w/volunteers 
- Holly Dazzle Parade was a Success  Held on Sunday November 19th 2023 
- Brian & Tyler Stegman decorated float 
- Landowners Appreciaton & Holiday Party was held on Monday 

December 11, 2023 - 64 members attended event 
- Dale Dahlin MNUSA report 

o Cans on snowmobile are all but banned in Minnesota 
o Talked about licensing in MN future will be UPC coded 
o DNR enforcing trespassing laws & raised the fines  
o Alvarado Map was sent to DNR for them to publish that route 
o 200k sleds are registered in MN for 2022  
o Talked about Sponsor a vet ride – Bemidji in January 

Meeting Adjourned 


